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QUESTIONS - ANSWERS - CLARIFICATIONS 
 

CITY OF STOCKTON 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) –   

GRUPE PARK PARKING LOT RESURFACING  
CITY PROJECT NO.: WD22011 

DEADLINES FOR QUESTIONS: June 17, 2022 
 
 

1. Can we include a few 11” x 17” pages for items such as the Project Work Matrix, 
Project Schedule, etc? If yes, will it count as one or two pages? (They would be 
single-sided pages) 
 
Answer: Yes, the Project Work Matrix and the Project Schedule may be on a 11”x17” 
page. It will count as one double-sided page.  
 

2. Are references under section 6.4 the same as project write ups? We assume yes 
since references are also required under section 6.7. 
 
Answer: Yes, for section 6.4 include project descriptions of prior experience along 
with project team qualifications.  
 

3. Should the project work matrix include “the overall proposal cost” as stated in the 
RFP? (pg. 11) 
 
Answer: No, the project work matrix should not include the overall proposal cost. 
 

4. The proposal content is asking for a project work matrix with hours, hourly rate, 
and a total cost, as well as a separate sealed envelope with the cost proposal for the 
physical submittal. As well the electronic submittal is not to include the cost 
proposal. So we wanted to confirm how your team would like the cost proposal: in 
the body of the submittal, as a separate piece in a sealed envelope, but not in the 
electronic version submitted via email.  
 
Answer: The project work matrix should not include the overall proposal cost. The 
cost proposal should be submitted in a sealed envelope and not included in the 
electronic version submitted via email.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


